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Contrary to the opinion of the architect for the scheme now being considered by the
committee, the entire community who are directly affected by this application, are as one,
in being totally opposed to this current application as it is entirely different to the previous,
approved plans for the site, as is Warminster Town Council.

When we purchased our house, we did so, in the full knowledge of the the existing plans
currently in place for this site being content that, when built, they would form an attractive
homogenous picture with the existing two houses of which, ours is one.

The design of the two houses proposed is totally radical and is in direct conflict with the
planning criteria for Warminster, as prescribed by Wiltshire County Council.

The use of concrete panels combined with Corten steel sheeting, which is designed to rust
for protection, is known to “run off” and leave unsightly staining on concrete finishes.

Should these houses ever be built, most of the existing greenery will disappear during the

build, and they will present an unhappy eyesore upon which to gaze. We remain totally
opposed to this new planning application.

Pat and David Laycock.



